Dear Parents and Family,
Spring Break is only weeks away!  I hope all of you have the opportunity to spend some quality time together.  Before the break however, we have an important event coming up.  The fundraiser car wash for Zane is scheduled for March 14th from 1-4 pm at Pape Machinery 4300 Hadley Dr. of off Table Rock road in Central Point.  Please have all money earned by selling pre-wash tickets to me by March 13th.  Also we still have a collection jar in the classroom if you wish to make a change donation.  To run the car wash we will need a few things.  We need car soap, rags, towels, and most importantly labor.  I have hoses, buckets and sprayers.  Several students have said that they have some rags or towels that we can use.  If that is the case please mark that below and bring them in sometime next week.  In addition to supplies we need students to help wash cars.  This is a great way for students to be involved in a community service project!  I have put together a schedule below with shifts that we need workers.  The last car wash that I was a part of was extremely busy so please, if you or your student is available, sign up for a time that works for you.  Together this group of young people can have a great impact on a boy’s life.  I’m very proud of them.

Thank you,

Charles Hadley

My student ______ can bring-

____ rags

____ soap

____ towels

My student _______ can wash cars during these times-

_____ 1-2

_____ 2-3

_____ 3-4

Thank you!

__________________ Signature

